
 

Parents Night at Crestwood Preparatory College 

Thursday September 18th 7:00pm 

Crestwood Preparatory College 

217 Brookbanks Drive 

Toronto, Ontario M3A 2T7 

416.391.1441. 

Meet the Teacher 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians: 

We've had a great start to the school year. As expected, kids are happy to be back and get things 

started again. 

We have a busy school calendar this year. You can view it online. Please call the main office if you have 

any questions. 

One of the most important events of the year is scheduled for Thursday, September 18th at 7:00 pm. 

 Meet the Teacher Night. Parents will follow a "mini" schedule of their son's/daughter's academic day, 

have opportunities to meet all his/her teachers and learn a great deal about specific courses and 

academic expectations. Crestwood and the Parents' Association will host a wine and cheese in our 

gymnasium after the classroom visits. 

Our IT Director, Matthew David, will be available near the main entrance to answer questions 

regarding access to Edsby and Cashless school. 

 For many reasons, it's an event not to be missed. Please make plans to attend. 

See you then. 

Regards: 

Vince Pagano 

 

 


